
 Dear committee members, 

 

I am writing because I'm appalled at the thought of HB-22 becoming law. The quickest way to 

insure good people leave Ohio for good is by passing this shortsighted and ill convinced bill. Not 

to mention the legal bills brought upon the State by law suits challenging the legality of robbing 

our citizenry of our constitutional rights of free speech.  

 Passage of this bill will almost certainly that every order given by the police will be unlawful. 

 Please table this monstrosity of legislative error. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Zorc 
 


